
From: Soura, Christian
To: John SupraSUPRA@scdhhs.gov

Date: 7/13/2012 12:23:22 AM
Subject: Scheduling

     I can't believe this is happening again, but I'm conflicted next Thursday morning.  I'm open anytime on the 20th, and look pretty 
good the whole week that follows, although it would have to be during the day - I have evening appointments that week.  Sorry.  My 
schedule will be a lot less screwed-up once the vetoes are done next week.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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